
December 15, 2020.

aiahighfivesforkids.ca/en/grants.

has been hard on everyone... 
especially our youth.
That’s why the AIA High Fives for Kids Foundation has extended its fall funding 
cycle until December 15, 2020. Funds are available to registered charities 
that work with children and youth in your community.

To find out more or to make a request for funding, please visit 
aiahighfivesforkids.ca/en/grants.

You can also help High Fives for Kids 
by making a donation to the Foundation. 
Visit aiahighfivesforkids.ca/en/donate.
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